
 

 
 

 

Congregational stewardship steps to consider in a COVID-19 world 
 
In a recent North American Mission Endeavor (NAME) webinar, held to consider how 
congregations and districts might become more intentionally engaged in the mission of God 
during the current COVID-19 pandemic, we took note of the new opportunities the current crisis 
is providing us all to evangelize and disciple our neighbors and communities. But because mission 
does require money, the discussion naturally turned to the topic of Christian stewardship and 
giving. Fortunately for us all, Larry Ulrich, Senior Generosity Strategist at Generis, was in the 
electronic audience and ready to offer us all some help. (You can find even more helpful Generis 
resources at https://sites.google.com/generis.com/covid19/home) 
 
Larry notes that many sacramental churches are rapidly moving forward with digital presences, 
as they explore multiple options to continue to provide Word and Sacrament ministry 
appropriate to their respective contexts, in response to governmental decrees and 
recommendations. He states that, “unlike a single weekend of missed services due to a winter 
snowstorm, we are probably going to experience several weeks (or months) of having to forego 
on-campus worship. Based on that, what should we be doing to shore up giving in this season?” 

 
In the hopes that his recommendations might be of help to our Minnesota South District 
pastors and congregations, here’s what Larry has to say and share . . .  
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We pray you found some helpful and useful suggestions in the above excerpts from 
Larry’s blog. If you’d like to know more, you can email him at larry.ulrich@generis.com 
 
Blessings on your intentional engagement in God’s mission! 
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